
Updates  
 

Thursday, June 16, 10:00 AM 
 

This is our last 55 Plus Gathering until fall. The speaker will be Andrew 

Petersen. Special music by Margaret Burkholder.  

 

A potluck lunch will follow the meeting. Please bring a salad or main 

dish to share. Strawberries and ice cream will be provided. 

 

Also, please bring your own dishes and cutlery. 

 

Fill a bottle; change a life! 

 

The Baby Bottle Drive for Fresh Start Support Services helps support 

vulnerable women and children. Pick up a baby bottle in the foyer; fill it 

with change, cash, or cheque; and return it to the church on Father's 

Day, June 19. 

 

You can also e-transfer your contribution to babybottles@fsms.ca. This 

annual fundraiser provides thousands of dollars to help change the lives 

of women and children in our community. 
 

Membership Announcement 
 

Mrs. Helen Broadbent has expressed her desire to become a member of 

Eastwood Baptist Church. She has completed the membership course, 

membership application, and interview process as laid out by the Board 

of Elders.  

 

Upon hearing her testimony and her profession of faith in Christ, the 

Board of Elders unanimously recommends her acceptance.  
 

If you don't know Helen, please take some time to introduce yourself 

and get to know her.   
 

We are looking forward to welcoming Helen into membership on June 

12, 2022, during the morning worship service. Please voice any 

objections to the Chair of the Board of Elders. 

 

Looking Ahead  

 

Thursday, June 16: 55 Plus Gathering at 10:00 AM  

 

Sunday, June 19: Father's Day 

 

Sunday, July 10: Annual General Meeting to follow the Morning Worship 

Service  

 

 

This Week 
 

Sunday, June 5 

Worship Service 10:30 AM 

The Lord’s Table 

Mini Town Hall Meeting  

Fellowship Lunch 

 

Tuesday, June 7 

Women of Power 9:30 AM 

Prayer Meeting 10:00-11:00 AM 
 

Wednesday, June 8 

Moms & Munchkins 9:00-11:00 AM 
 

Office Hours  

 

Monday-Thursday 8:30 AM to 3:30 PM 

Closed Friday 

 

Women of Power  

 

Please continue to bring in your milk bags.  

The Women of Power have been working hard weaving mats.   

 

Milk bags can be dropped off at the church during office hours. 
 

Serving Opportunities  

 

There are many serving opportunities here at Eastwood.  

If you would like to get involved, please call our office at  

519-633-4131 during office hours. 
 

 

The Eastwood Café  
 

The café will be open for coffee and other beverages before and after 

the worship service. Please enjoy your beverages in the café area. 

 

Electronic Devices 

 

Please ensure that your cell phone and other electronic devices  

are muted or off during the worship service.  
 

 

“Nothing should be done because of pride or thinking about yourself. 

Think of other people as more important than yourself”  

(Philippians 2:3 NLV). 
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